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Dear Dick:

Many thanks to all of you for your letter on
Vietnam. I think you know how much your
friendship means to me.

1 have told Paual that I will not allow its pub-
lic use, as I will protect any other letters
you write,

I look forward to our next chance to get to-
gether.

Warm regards,

B

Henry A. Kissinger

Professor Richard E. Neustadt
Law School of Harvard University
Carnbridge, Mass., 02138
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